
 

 
 
 
Circular No.09/2021-22                               Date : 25 May, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
The school will observe a holiday on 26 May, 2021 (Wednesday) on account of Budh 
Purnima.  
  
Please note the summer camp activities will remain suspended on 26 May, 2021. 

 
STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY ! 

 
 
 
 
 
          Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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